
 

 
 

FutureFlippa 
 

Greater opportunity for progression 
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 
Why are we introducing new Flippa levels to LeisureFit Booragoon? 
 

Over the coming months Flippa Swim School will be making improvements to 
our program to help our swimmers progress more easily, as well as 
simplifying our program for parents. 
 
Aquababes         Flippa levels 1 – 12         Youth Swim / Teen Swim 
 
Aquababes, Special Needs and Adult classes will not be affected.  

 
Are these new Flippa levels the same as the Education Department or 
other Swim Schools?  
 

The new program has been specifically designed for the Flippa Swim School 
with the progress of our swimmers in mind. It is not the same as any other 
swim school. Therefore, if your swimmer is new to the Flippa Swim School 
please book in for a free swim assessment at our reception desk calling the 
Centre on 9364 0823 or booking online at 
www.melvillecity.com.au/swimschool 

 
 
When will these new Flippa levels begin? 
 

Our new levels will take affect from our January XLR8 program and Term 1 
2019. 

 
 
What do I need to do as parent to prepare for these new Flippa levels? 
 

You will just need to enrol into classes as you usually would for any other 
term or XRL8 program. Your swimmer’s level for the coming term will be 
indicated on their enrolment form. 

 
 
How does this affect my swimmer’s enrolment for next term? 
 

You may see a difference in your swimmer’s “Level” number on their 
enrolment form, but the skills will be very similar to those your swimmer is 
currently undertaking, if not the same. Therefore, your swimmer will not be 
disadvantaged in anyway under the new levels. 

 

http://www.melvillecity.com.au/swimschool


 

 
 
 
How do I know what level my swimmer will be? 
 

The new Flippa level will be on your swimmer’s enrolment form along with 
their certificate, which they will receive during their Week 9 lesson.  

 
Once my child has completed the Aquababes program at 36 months, 
which level will they move into? 
 

The first level of our program at the completion of Aquababes is Flippa 1.  
 
Where can I find out more about the new Flippa levels? 
 

More information can be found on our website along with our January 2019 
and Term 1 2019 timetable from Monday, 26 November 2018. 

 
 
What level does my swimmer need to be to enrol into Carnival Coaching 
in the January XLR8 program? 
 

Swimmers must have achieved Level 6 Beginner of our current program or a 
Flippa 9 of our new Flippa program. 

 
 

What if I am new to Flippa Swim School or returning to the program after 
a term off? 
 

A FREE assessment is available for all new clients or former clients that have 
been out of the program for more than one term. Bookings can be made by 
calling reception on 9364 0823 or by filling out our online booking form. 

 
 

 


